
I submitted my views in August  2018 and they remain the same. I have read through the 
latest report and would also like the following points to be considered: 

 
1. The views of residents have not always been followed, the new development has many 
buildings which look the same and don't fit with the village. 

 
2. Recent infill, eg Glyannis Main Road, these are not in keeping with the village or 
affordable. 

 
3. There needs to be even more affordable housing, again targetted at people with links to 
the village. 

 
4. I am pleased to see adequate parking on the Hayfield estate and hope any future 
developments will provide similar. 

 
5. Although there was to be no street lighting, there are lamps around the road crossing. 

 
6. I feel to encourage residents to downsize the building of more bungalows would be 
advantageous.  

 
7. Although 'rights of way' were to be left or redirected, this has not been the case in the 
Hayfield development. Walkers are left wandering across an area of grass, which must be 
annoying to the residents. This is not what was promised. 

 
8. Playgrounds are a good idea, but again Hayfield have yet to complete the playground. I 
would hope future developers would be more efficient. 

 
9. It is a good idea to landscape the developments, but plants must be looked after until 
established. Many at Hayfield have been left to die. They have not been replaced. 

 
10. It was stated that Hallow would not need more estates as we had our quota of new 
dwellings. I feel that we in Hallow will lose the village feel with continued developments. We 
have had a large estate, several smaller developments and significant infill. There are also 
developments in the pipeline. 

 
11. I still feel that services such as schools, hospitals, doctors surgeries, gas supplies, 
sewers, bus services etc are not coping. Future developments will add extra pressure. 

Kathryn Fox 


